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Inner-City Arts’ Rosenthal Theater Becomes Additional Polling 

Location for Los Angeles Voters 
 

 
LOS ANGELES, Calif. (June 2022) — Inner-City Arts, a leading education nonprofit providing access to creative 

instruction for young people in Los Angeles—is proud to have its Rosenthal Theater serve as a new polling location 

for Los Angeles County voters. 

 

Registered voters in Los Angeles County have the option to cast their ballot in-person or drop off their ballots in the 

upcoming primary election on our campus at 720 Kohler Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012.  Early voting is open to the 

community on Saturday, June 4 through Monday, June 6 from 9:00am– 8:00pm. On Tuesday, June 7, the site will be 

open from 6:00am– 9:00pm. Free parking is located in the visitors’ lot on Kohler, across the street from campus and 

directly behind the post office. Street parking is also available. 
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ABOUT INNER-CITY ARTS 
  
Founded in 1989, Inner-City Arts is a learning oasis in the heart of Downtown Los Angeles. Under the guidance of professional teaching 
artists, Inner-City Arts’ students are immersed in a safe and supportive environment where they may engage in a variety of visual, media, 
and performing art forms in a virtual studio setting. Services include core classes during the instructional day for grade K-8 students, after 
school and weekend workshops for teens and creativity based professional development training for educators. Children who attend Inner-
City Arts develop skills that are highly valued in the 21st century workforce such as collaboration, creativity, and critical thinking.  
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